
 

 

Seattle HPHC: First Holy Wine Ceremony for the 2025 Special Grace Tomorrow 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
February 16, 2025 
 

  
 
Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Happy Valentines weekend! 
 
I just would like to remind everyone that our first Holy Wine Ceremony for the 2025 Special Grace being 
given to us by our True Mother, the Holy Mother Han, is tomorrow, February 16th after the Sunday 
Service and lunch, around 1:30 PM 
 
If you have not registered yet, please do so using the following link 
hsa.givingfuel,com/special-grace-national-2025 
 
Also, please send me a message to let me know when and where you are attending. 
 
Our Sunday Service on February 16th is Youth and Young Adults Sunday Service. Katya Sergeyeva, our 
Youth Ministry pastor, will give the message. Please come and support our Youth and Young Adults 
Ministry. 
 
Lastly, I would like to share with you some of the photos from our first Peace Starts With Me Divine 
Principle Seminar for 2025 which was held last Saturday, February 2nd. 
 
Here is the link to the photos PSWM Divine Principle Seminar 2.8.25 
 
Let us continue to pray and support one another. May our Heavenly Parent and True Parents and Jesus 
and the Holy Spirit's Blessings and healing power be with each and every one of you! 
 
Sincerely with love, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle Family Church Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 
 








